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Comments: I am writing to express my opinion that Lutsen resort should not be permitted to expand on to public

land.  The large proposed development with huge parking areas would permanently destroy one of the most

scenic areas in the state. Lutsen is large enough and caters to the wealthiest segment of the population,whereas

now anyone can enjoy those areas. Lutsen is already draining the Poplar River; no telling how much more water

would be demanded by this expansion.  Let's preserve the remainder of Moose mountain fo all who want to enjoy

it.

 

 

 


